
23/06/2020 

MR Ben Sim 
518 / 48 Sydney RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
bensimbo@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I'm writing in relation to the above mentioned DA which my wife and I support in full for the 
upgrade of the Manly Boat Shed. 

As I've been welcomed into the Manly community, it is obvious health, fitness and recreation is 
a large part of the local resident lives. I have seen the benefit of the local community to be able 
to store paddle crafts securely at the Boat Shed although it is a very limited number currently.

The new upgrade is providing a safe and accessible area for any ability from young families to 
elderly promoting outdoor recreation which is always a positive step forward. Including facilities 
for food and refreshments, all within walking distance from a large area of Manly, Fairlight, 
Balgowlah and surrounding suburbs will be a very welcomed benefit by many locals and 
visitors to the area. 

Kind Regards,

Ben and Sami Sim 

Sent: 23/06/2020 11:26:37 AM
Subject: Online Submission


